
 

 

 

Children In Need Day 
Friday 19th November 2021 
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The School Council would like to support ‘Children in Need Day’ again 

this year. 

 

To do our bit and raise money, please can the children 

wear their pyjamas to school on Friday 19th November.  

Please pay donations online by clicking on the link below.  

 

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk 

 
This fundraising event helps to make a real difference to the lives of 

children all across the UK. Their vision is that every child in the UK has a 

childhood which is safe, happy and secure, allowing them to reach their full 

potential. The fundraising events for Children in Need help to bring the 

entire nation together to do a variety of activities that raise money. 

 

We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us 

raise lots of money for Children in Need! 

 
 

Thank you! 
 

 

The School Council and Miss Newson 

 

 

 

 

YOUR SCHOOL’S 

LOGO HERE 

https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

